
 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania and AmeriHealth Caritas 
Northeast Providers 

 

Date:  March 5, 2019 
 

Subject:  Connections Provider Newsletter Survey 
 

AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania and AmeriHealth Caritas Northeast are reaching out to you to 
gather your thoughts and opinions about our triannual provider newsletter, Connections. Our goal 
in Provider Communications is to continually strive to improve the methods we use to connect 
with our provider network and to ensure our information is effective, timely, and helpful to you.  
 
Connections is published in March, July, and December. To view the newsletter, go to 
www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com or www.amerihealthcaritasnortheast.com → Providers → 
Communications → Provider newsletters. 
 
If you are already familiar with Connections, or even if you are reviewing it for first time, we invite 
you to take a quick and easy online survey regarding your experience accessing the newsletter and 
your opinion of its content. Your feedback will have a direct impact on how we create and 
distribute the newsletter going forward. We value your honest evaluation. 
 
Please begin your survey by clicking https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/C7PCLF5Connections  
or by cutting and pasting the link into your browser. 
 
Thank you, in advance, for your participation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fraud, Waste, and Abuse Tip Hotline: 1-866-833-9718, 24 hours a day, seven days a week.  
Secure and confidential. You may remain anonymous. Mandatory provider training available on-line at: 
www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com or www.amerihealthcaritasnortheast.com → Providers → Resources → Fraud, Waste, and Abuse. 
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